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From left: Bobbie Landers (former Orinda Mayor
and longtime FJMA and Adobe project
supporter), Dave Trotter and Susan Sperry
(Dave and Susan representing MHS), Kent Long,
Tania DeGroot, Jeff Boero and Teresa Long (all
with FJMA). Photo Debby Trotter
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MHS presents final installment to Friends of Joaquin
Moraga Adobe
Submitted by Dave Trotter

Susan Sperry, the president of the Moraga Historical
Society (MHS), presented a check for more than $53,000
to Kent Long, the president of the Friends of the Joaquin
Moraga Adobe (FJMA) at a ceremony held Aug. 24 at the
Joaquin Moraga Adobe. This was the final installment of
MHS's commitment to raise more than $100,000 from
the Moraga community toward the $500,000 purchase
price of the Adobe property. The photograph celebrates
the check and the partnership between FJMA and MHS
which helped to make this accomplishment possible.
(See the story about the Moraga Adobe on Page A6.)

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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